
LADDER SAFETY

 Follow the CCSA and check our other resources.

Ladder safety during the holidays is incredibly important to
prevent injuries and ensure everyone enjoys the festive season.
Many people use ladders for decorating, hanging lights, or
reaching high places, which increases the risk of falls and
incidents. By following ladder safety guidelines you can
significantly reduce the risk of injury. Prioritizing ladder safety
helps keep the holiday spirit bright and accident-free. 

Start the discussion by setting the expectations for creating a safe space and respecting
everyone’s feedback.  Print the poster or show an electronic copy about Ladder Safety and
have the group watch this short video on Ladder Safety. After watching the video use the

guiding questions below to facilitate a group discussion. 

SAFETY SEGMENT DISCUSSION

DIRECTIONS

Guiding Questions:
Why is it important to check your ladder
before use?
What is one important thing to remember
while using the ladder?
How would you know if you have the right
ladder for the job?

Notes to the Team Leader:
Facilitate an atmosphere of support and
openness to feedback by encouraging the
staff to share experiences or opinions
without fear of reprisal.

HOLIDAY SAFETY
 DECEMBER SAFETY SEGMENT

https://www.facebook.com/continuingcaresafety/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-cn171WdhHSoh9zTrPDHFQ
https://continuingcaresafety.ca/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82814459/admin/
https://x.com/Safety4Staff
https://continuingcaresafety.ca/resources/ladder-safety/
https://youtu.be/Tf30Aj3k_ig?t=251&si=PovBE3tkXEe64J9f

